
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE PREMIER OF QUEENSLAND 

 

 

Everyone deserves a life free from violence and abuse. 

 

The Queensland Government is committed to putting a stop to domestic and family violence 

across Queensland, including in our LGBTIQ+ communities. 

 

Earlier this month we held Australia’s first virtual domestic and family violence summit to 

find real-life solutions to the systemic issues being amplified by the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

Everyone who contributed online, including representatives from peak bodies, service 

providers and my Government, shares the same unwavering commitment to Queenslanders 

who are experiencing domestic and family violence. 

 

Our commitment is being expressed simply yet powerfully on LGBTI Domestic Violence 

Awareness Day on May 28. 

 

I’m here for you – the Queensland Government is here for you. Through the domestic and 

family violence reform program we continue to strengthen our commitment to ending this type 

of violence in Queensland.  

 

Queensland says: Not Now, Not Ever. Together.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNASTACIA PALASZCZUK MP 

PREMIER OF QUEENSLAND 

MINISTER FOR TRADE 

 

 


